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There’s so much going on in school that we thought an extra update might be a good idea! 

 

Christmas Dinner Day! 
Christmas Dinner will take place in school next Thursday (21st December). This is always a great celebration for 

the children; please note that there is only one option on this day. 

 

Christmas Coffee Morning 
Next Wednesday (20th December) will be our Junior School Coffee Morning. This is a chance for Year 3, 4, 5 

and 6 children to share some Christmas songs, poems and sketches, and generally get everyone in a festive 

mood! For this event, you are welcome to either watch the whole thing or choose the parts that feature your 

child. We’ll give you a firmer indication of timings after we’ve completed our dress rehearsal on Tuesday 19th, 

but to give you an idea, we’ll be starting with Y3 and Y4, followed by our instrumentalists, then finishing with Y5 

and Y6. The event will start shortly after morning registration. As the title suggests, hot drinks will be available! 

 

Christmas Enterprise 
The children have all been set a challenge! Each class has been offered a loan of up to £20, if they can create a 

convincing business plan to turn that £20 into a profit for a charity of their choice! We’ve got some very exciting 

pop-up business ideas through school, so you may notice some Christmassy offers heading your way… I think 

we’ve got some budding entrepreneurs in school! 

 

“The Grinch” Movie Night 
We had a brilliant time at our Movie Night yesterday. Thank you 

very much to the PTA for organising this and to our other 

volunteers for helping on the night. There was certainly a very 

cosy atmosphere! 

 

Non-uniform on the last day & party days 
Children are invited to dress in non-uniform on the last day of 

term. There is no charge on this occasion. They are also 

welcome to come in their party clothes (nothing too fancy!) for 

their parties – Tuesday 19th for the juniors and Thursday 21st for 

the infants. 

 

Merry Christmas! 
A very happy Christmas to all of our families. It’s been a 

wonderful first term in school and we hope that all of our 

children have a fantastic, very well-earned holiday. We look 

forward to seeing you all in the New Year! 

 


